
From: Abha Devasia <abha.devasia@amwu.org.au>  
Sent: Thursday, 14 May 2020 9:33 AM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Cc: Yolla Abousleiman <yolla@etuaustralia.org.au>; Eliza Sarlos <esarlos@cfmeu.com.au> 
Subject: AM2019/17 - 4 yearly review of modern awards - Black Coal Mining Award 
 
Dear Associate,  
 
We refer to the above matter and to the directions in the Report issued by President Ross on 23 
March 2020.  
 
The AMWU confirms its agreement with the matters set out at paragraph [5 ] of the Report.  
 
With respect to direction 4 of the Report, the AMWU supports the submission of the CFMMEU filed 
on 13 May 2020. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Abha Devasia  
Acting National Research Cordinator  
Australia Manufacturing Workers' Union 
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